Rod riﬂuez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 6:31 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL

Subject: FW: Please allow our neighborhood to be joined in one district!
Attachments: SRCC (002).png

>

Sent: Thursday, Augu :30: +00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: HPD ICRC Commlssmners <ICRC Commlsswners@austlntexas gov>
Cc ; 'Megan Spencer’' _> ; Kim Lanzillotti
>

ubje ease allow our neighborhood to be joined in one district!

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| am a longtime resident and member in the South River City Citizens neighborhood association. When our city council
districts were originally formed, our area of SRCC (area 8) was included in District 3 but the rest of our neighborhood
association was designated to be District 9. This has been problematic! When we have had issues affecting our
neighborhood, we were not represented by the same person on the city council. Living in south central Austin, our
issues are much different from those affecting east Austin . | have felt we have not had sufficient representation as we
should if we were in the same district as the rest of our neighborhood association. Now that the districts are currently
being drawn, | would like to request that area 8 be included in the same district as the other areas of SRCC or in District
9. | have attached a map to indicate our neighborhood as part of South River City Citizens. | reside in area 8 and we
need the consolidation of our association in District 9. | have canvassed our area and 100% of the owners contacted
would like to be in District 9. Please give us the representation we deserve and include us in District 9!

Vicky Gay Moerbe

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.








